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November 29, 2018  

Re: Proposition 65 
 
To Whom it may concern: 
 
FPZ blowers are in compliance with the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986 – more commonly referred to as “Proposition 65”. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Steve Schultz 
Vice President / General Manager 
FPZ, Inc. 
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